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End of the School Day 

Please can all parents be aware that the 

end of the school day is a very busy 

period for staff in school and that 

dismissing your children safely is our 

priority.  Please do not shout at 

teachers or try to shout children to 

leave their classrooms before a teacher 

has dismissed them.  Please wait 

patiently and politely and the teachers 

will dismiss the children as quickly and 

safely as possible. 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

Thank you so much for once again supporting this 

important event.  So far, we have raised £216.50 

for this wonderful charity.  If anyone else would 

like to donate then please follow this online link 

to do so:  

Year 1 Reading Breakfast 

Wednesday 1st October is the Year 1 Reading 

Breakfast.  Parents and children are invited into 

class from 8.00am onwards to share a book and 

some breakfast with their child.  This is always a 

very successful event and the children love 

sharing their books with you and showing you 

around their classroom.  We look forward to 

seeing you there.  Please note that all adults 

must remain with the children until normal drop 

– off time of 8.40am. 

Dates for Diaries 

The important dates for the whole year will shortly be available 

on DOJO and the school website: 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-the-

year/140458 

Reminder about Punctuality 

A polite reminder that all children should 

be in school by 8.55am and all children 

must be collected from their classroom 

doors at the correct time (3.25 for 

Reception & Y1 and 3.30pm for Y2-Y6) 


